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Congratulations to Henry Chang, voted by the Federation of Asian Canadian Lawyers (FACL) 
Ontario as one of their 2018 'Inclusive Leaders'. 

May is Asian Heritage Month, and FACL has chosen to highlight the inclusive efforts made by 
pan-Asian Canadian lawyers in Ontario. FACL describes Henry as "a fierce proponent of racial 
inclusion and mentorship in the Canadian legal profession."

To read more about Henry and the other lawyers highlighted this month by FACL, click here.
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https://on.facl.ca/events/inclusive-leaders-showcase-2018/#HenryChang_profile

